
Guidelines for Basketball Hoops 
Adopted by the Board of Directors 3.5.2015 

 

In the community of Silver Creek of Clay County, we recognize the need for 

guidelines regarding the safe use and storage of basketball hoops.  It is not the 

intent of this Board to restrict the use of these basketball hoops, but to give 

written notification of how their continued use shall be permitted within the 

community.   

This Board therefore puts forward the following: 

      When not in use, all basketball hoops located in a driveway or front portion of 

a dwelling should be placed at the top of the driveway, or not more than ten (10) 

feet from the end of the driveway.  Basketball hoops may not be left in or on a 

street, common area, or easement area.   

      For the safety of those using a basketball hoop and the motorists using our 

streets, these hoops should not be placed in such a fashion as to allow their use in 

the streets of this community. 

      Please keep in mind, each homeowner needs to be considerate of the 

homeowners around them.  Article VI Section 3 ensures the right of each 

homeowner to “peaceful possession” of their home.  Basketball hoops should not 

be used between the hours of 10:00 pm and 7:00 am. 

      Should basketball hoops remain in or on our streets, common areas, or 

easements, this Board will seek legal action to remove them. 

       


